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-- Hurricane Ida Update -- 
 
 
Dear Village Residents, 
 
We are working with the Orange County Office of Emergency Management and with 
FEMA to get funds for individual households in the village that suffered damage from 
Ida, which should include funding for recovery of damages, cleanup and repairs. 
There is no guarantee yet for funding and/or an approximate amount per 
household/incident, but we're doing our best to maximize the data collection for 
recovery purposes. 
 
Please click on this link to submit your application today! 
 
https://www.cognitoforms.com/Vil.../hurricaneidadamagereport 
 
Time is of the essence as we have to submit the applications by Monday, September 13 
in the evening. 
 
We will keep you posted with further updates as they become available. 
 
Sincerely 
George Kalaj 
Mayor 
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